
SPF Club Entry to the Scottish Salon 
Special awards for Scottish Residents to win in all 6 sections 

Club Competition and a Trophy for the Best Scottish Club 

Making a Club Entry 
- One person from a Club has to organise and submit all of the entries in to our 

Online Entry via the Scottish Salon website not the SPF website. Remember 
you require to register as a new user. 

- Please select to enter as a Club, to get the discount price and the Club points.  
- Visit the Clubs/Groups area of the Scottish Salon website for full details. 
- All Catalogues and results will be sent to the Club/Group organiser.  
- Reduced Entry Fees for Club entries are - £1 per print or digital image (PDI)  
- Clubs must enter a minimum of 20 photographs to be eligible for this price. 
- CLUB COLLATION FORMS FOR 2017 ARE AVAILABLE TO SUPPLY TO YOUR 

MEMBERS FROM THE SCOTTISH SALON AREA OF THE SPF WEBSITE  
 

Hand In and Collection of Prints 
Clubs can also use our SPF network to get their prints to and from the Salon for 
Judging to save on postage. There can be no extension to the 17th April deadline 
this year, so please ensure your entry is entered and sent to arrive by 17th. 
Hand In – 
Entries can be dropped off at Carluke, or to other members of the Salon Team who 
will be doing the sorting up until the Closing Date - Please contact the person of 
your choice as soon as possible to make sure they will be able to take the entry to 
Carluke after your delivery. 
 
Members of the Salon Team that you can deliver to are - Robert Fulton or Tom Bell 
(Cumbernauld), Joe Prior (Glasgow), Jim Pollock (Larkhall), Allan Gawthrope 
(Aberdeen) - all before 15th April - They can all be contacted via the SPF 
Executive area of the SPF website. Prints can be returned the same way. 
Print Return - 
Ensure you select 'To Collect/Warwick' option on the online entry system, and 
drop Libby an email via the Scottish Salon website to make arrangements to have 
your prints returned by collection or via the SPF network (non-post). 

Please write on your entry form or put a note in your box who you would like to 
collect your prints from. Please be aware that this will be after 15th July.  

 


